
CFSA has two vacancies that need be filled .  Do you

have the necessary skill set?  Then why not apply

NOW! 

National Cat Information Executive (NCIE):  This job

is time-consuming and should preferably be filled by

someone who does not have full-time secular

employment.  You need to have your own

computer/laptop and a very fast internet

connection. 

To view the requirements to apply for this position

click on the button below.Your CV should include a

short motivation why you think you are the purrrfect

candidate. 

National Cat Show Executive (NCSE )Assistant/

Trainee:  This job requires you to attend all CFSA

shows at your own cost.  This position requires that

you have a computer/laptop and internet. 

To view the requirements to apply for this position

click on the button below.  Your CV should include a

short motivation why you think you are the purrrfect

candidate: 

ARE YOU THE ONE? 
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The CFSA COTY Comittee needs helping 

hands. 

It was decided to put a request forward to all 

our members who wish to be assist in making 

our COTY 2018 a success, to get involved 

with the final preparations the week before 

the day of COTY (which takes place on 

1 September 2018).  This could involve the 

finalisation of the menu's and catalogues and 

the setup on the Friday for Saturday and on 

Saturday after the Catwalk and GARS to 

setup for the evening event. 

Should you be interested in helping with this 

spectacular event, please contact the Event 

Manager, Etrecia Bester, at coty@cfsa.co.za. 
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The CFSA Gauteng Clubs Committees 

need you!  Get involved with your 

closest club/show committee to help 

keep the Committees healthy and alive. 

Club's members are the backbone of 

CFSA and without everyone having an 

interest, the stress on the few willing 

ones are intense. 

The first breed group Seminar for CFSA and 
SOPA to be held on 3 March 2017.  The day 
promises to be jam-packed with nteresting 
topics, so diarise this date now!

MAKE A DATE! 

BREED GROUP SEMINAR 
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